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BOTHWELL WELCOMES NEW DIRECTOR OF PRACTICE MANAGEMENT 
 
Bothwell Regional Health Center has announced the addition of Charles Ellis as 
director of practice management and physician recruitment.  
 
In the newly created position, Ellis will plan, organize and direct the operation of 
Bothwell’s out-patient provider clinics, including Bothwell OB/GYN Associates, 
Sedalia; Bothwell Health Center-Truman Lake, Warsaw; Bothwell Family Health, 
Sedalia; and the Cole Camp Clinic.  
 
“Professional administration of our physician practices is critical as Bothwell 
looks forward to employing more physicians and mid-level providers in the out-
patient practice setting,” said President and CEO John Dawes. “Charles will 
develop and implement business plans, oversee fiscal management and data 
analysis, and ensure regulatory compliance for those practices.” 
 
Ellis has 17 years of experience in health-care management and most recently 
was vice president and chief clinic administrative officer for Skaggs Regional 
Medical Center in Branson, where he oversaw a network of practices with 60 
providers and 20 locations.  
 

### 
 
Bothwell Regional Health Center is a 140-bed regional health center serving 
west-central Missouri with state-of-the-art technology and comprehensive health 
and wellness services. For more information, visit the website at www.brhc.org or 
find them on Facebook.  
 


